
From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Cc: 

Subject: 

Gabriel C. Bustos <gcbustos@santafecountynm.gov> 

Monday, August 28, 2023 4:48 PM 

Camilla Brom 

Kaye Cooper Mead; Debora Willford 

RE: Question about BCC meeting Tomorrow 

C amilla, after checking with the County Managers office, unfortunately minutes cannot be transferred. If anyone from 

the group is wanting to speak, please be sure to register using the link below. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAlpQLScGCVmNefOnlz2tXZCR9OBHmmbsJl6DmTcPEBkMfwKTcax1Ww/viewform 

From: Camilla Brom [mailto:br.camilla@yahoo.com] 

Sent: Monday, August 28, 2023 1:02 PM 

To: Gabriel C.Bustos<gcbustos@santafecountynm.gov> 

Cc: Kaye Cooper Mead <kaye@coopmead.com>; Debora Willford <debora@wiresolnm.com> 

Subject: Question about BCC meeting Tomorrow 

Warning: 

EXTERNAL EMAIL: Do not click any links or open any attachments unless you trust the sender and know 
the content is safe. 

Hi Mr. Bustos, 

I have a question about the BCC meeting tomorrow (8/29/23), in regards to the time we are allowed to speak. I want to 
know, if we are allowed additional minutes, if another constituent is participating in the meeting, and has opted to give us 
"their minutes". 

Meaning could we have additional minutes to speak, if someone else gives permission for us to use them. 

If we can, what is the process for doing this? 

Thank you, 

Camilla Brom 
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